
           
 

 
 

 

Weekly Intercom November 27, 2013 

1. Open House- Once again, thank you for helping to make our annual Open 

House a huge success. The feedback I received from the parents was positive and 

complimentary. These successful nights are possible because of your commitment 

to our great school. 

2. Faculty Conference- All staff must attend the faculty conference 

on Monday December 2, 2013 at 2:45pm in the library. 

3. EGG Files- The completed and accurate EGG files must be 

emailed back to Mrs. Dalton by 9:00am Thursday 

12/5. Please comply with this deadline. 

4. No Shave November- Thank you to all the male 

staff members who participated in 

this worthy cause. You all wore 

your beards so well. Thank you for 

being such good sports! 
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It was 150 years ago when President Abraham Lincoln 

asked 

              the people of this nation to set aside the last 

Thursday of November as a day of giving thanks and 

praise for the benefits bestowed upon the country. As we 

continue this tradition and take the time to offer thanks 

I’d like to wish you and your family a Happy 

Thanksgiving! May you have a blessed holiday filled with 

laughter and love. Enjoy your friends and family as you 

reflect and give thanks for your blessings. 

    

 Happy Thanksgiving 
 


